Stoney Trail / Macleod Trail Interchange Improvements

Winter 2013/14

Project Update

Start Date: Summer 2013 (Construction) Contractor: Standard General

Proposed Completion: Spring 2014 Percent Complete: 90%

Completed Activities

AECOM has undertaken engineering to develop and design Capacity Improvements to the existing interchange.
The construction contract has been award to Standard General Inc. for the Capacity Improvements to the
interchange.

Standard General has widened Stoney Trail through the Macleod Trail Interchange to two lanes in each direction,

constructed the concrete median barrier between eastbound and westbound, created the dual southbound to
eastbound left turn, installed new guide signs and installed signal lights at the east side of the interchange.

Project Status for Winter 2013/14

Standard General has shut down construction operations for the winter. The speed on Stoney Trail will generally
remain at 70 kilometres per hour until spring 2014 when Standard General resumes construction operations.

Coordination with The City of Calgary is ongoing.

Next Steps

In early spring Standard General will be progressing with completion of the guardrail, remaining signing, line
painting, miscellaneous storm manholes, loam placement and seeding.

Future improvements to the Stoney Trail / Macleod Trail Interchange will be undertaken in association with the
construction of the Southwest Calgary Ring Road. The timeframe for this construction is under review.

Construction Information

During spring 2014 construction, traffic disruption and minor delays can be expected. Traffic patterns will not be
changing but periodic lane closures should be anticipated.

For more information on this project please call (403) 270-9203 or email stoney.trail@aecom.com.
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